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DATE: AUGUST 15, 2019
TO: DUXBURY RESIDENTS SERVED BY

MARSHFIELD WATER AND SEWER DEPT.
HOME ABOUT . COMN m_O
s RS 'FROM: DUXBURY, DEPT. OF PUBLIC WORKS R GRS

FIREERT TR PLEASE READ THIS NOTICE
IMMEDIATELY UPON RECEIPT

BOIL WATER ORDER/FAKE FACEBOOK
POST WARNING

LAST UPDATED: AUGUST 15, 2019 - 9:46AM

Press Release from the Board of Selectmen:
Good Evening:

On behalf of the Board of Selectman | am responding to emergency boil order required by the recent
water pipe and sewer pipe break. The DPW is handling the issue and in contact with the DEP and our
Board of Health.

The DPW is following state mandated procedures and requirements when these circumstances exist.
The DPW will keep the town periodically updated and the next update will be in am on line and on
WATD.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding during this difficult time. The safety of our
residents is our primary concern.

_uo_. more information please call DPW at 781-834-5596.
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Earmm; Maresco . o . .
Town Adrhinistrator

ATTENTION FACEBOOK USERS!!

It's come to our attention there's an unprofessional post that is appearing to come from our page. |
assure you that this did not come from the Marshfield DPW! We are working very closely with the
Marshfield Police Department to identify the impostor! For any further information please rely on this
page and this page only! Town of Marshfield DPW Official Facebook Page

UPDATE 8-14

Until further sampling of the town's water service is concluded, the Department of Environmental
Protection (DEP) has asked that we, the Town of Marshfield, notify all residents and establishments to
boil all water before drinking until further notice. All other uses of town water are permissible at this time.

Again, this is a precautionary measure that the DEP has asked the town to do.
Thank you for your cooperation.
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